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April, 2008

Greetings from North Carolina,

This month has been a fascinating month, both on deputation, as well as on the field. In 
Mexico we are getting ready for our graduation. This year we have a very unique 
individual who will be graduating with honors; his name is Ignacio. Bro. Ignacio is 
probably one of the poorest  students that has ever been to the Bible school, and probably 
one of the brightest, it  will be interesting to see what the Lord has in store for him. 
Please pray that the Lord will guide him and use him for His glory in a great way.         

The girl’s dorm building is going through some renovations 
this month. My father found out that  the roof was caving in on 
top of the kitchen and the office. The Building is pretty old and has never had a complete 
restoration; because of this, the front  part of the building was apparently close to 
collapsing, and we had never noticed. There are a couple of men that are now working on 
tearing down the ceiling to have a new one put  in. It is a big project; please pray that it 
will be done before the next  semester comes around. Itzen and I have been saving money 
to make more repairs on the building when we get back. It will be one of our first projects 
upon our return; please pray for us to get there soon, as there is much to be done.

Brother Alejandro Galaviz, a graduate of the school and missionary to the Mayan 
Indians, is now moving to the United States. He will begin pastoring a Hispanic church 
in the state of Georgia sometime within the next few months. This is a blessing, because 
there are so many Hispanics in this country with the need of a knowledgeable servant  of 
God who can bring them the plan of salvation and help them grow spiritually. There is 
the possibility that, through Bro. Alejandro, we can start  a new branch of the Bible 
College in the state of Georgia. This is a great  opportunity, so please keep him in your 
prayers, as these next few months will be interesting for him and his family.  

Continue to pray for us that we may get back to Guadalajara soon to continue doing the work to which God has 
called us.          
    

                                                                                                                                             In His Service,
                                                                                                                                             Jerry and Itzen Shaw


